
 

 

Professional Notice 

To:  Pharmacy Practitioners 

From: Nova Scotia College of Pharmacists 

Date:  September 19, 2024   

Re:  Clarification on Referral to Abortion Services 

 

 

Please click on the link below to review a memo from Abbey Ferguson, Executive Director at the Halifax Sexual 

Health Centre (HSHC).  

 

The memo clarifies the services offered by HSHC and provides correct abortion referral contact information. 

 

HSHC Memo: Clarification on Referral to Abortion Services  

 

 

https://www.nspharmacists.ca/wp-content/uploads/2023/09/HSHC-Memo-Pharmacy-.pdf

